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Repealing Oregon’s extraordinarily successful vote-by-mail would be nothing more 

than a capitulation to an authoritarian president, who, let’s be clear, does not have 

anything close to a mandate of the American people. Vote by mail has proven to be 

safe, secure, efficient, and effective and gives opportunity to all legal voters to have 

their voice heard. I urge you not to allow this bill to proceed, which would remove 

rights and efficient government processes for no reason.  


